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21 September 2017 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Gas Pipe Damage at Kialla 

A gas pipeline at River Road West, Kialla has been damaged during third party construction works.  

APA Group manages and operates this network for Australian Gas Networks.  APA Group emergency 

crews, the Country Fire Authority and Victorian Police are onsite. APA crews have begun repairs.  

AGN cannot confirm at this stage when repairs will be complete and if gas supplies will be affected. 

Crews will keep local residents informed as repairs progress.   

 

For further information contact 

Andrew Staniford, Chief Customer Officer, Australian Gas Networks 

T (08) 8418 1125 

 

Sean Whittington, Field PR 

T (08) 8234 9555 

M (0412) 591 520 

 
 

 

 


